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Entergy Operations, Inc,

A

W. T, Cottle
January 24, 1992
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mail Station P1-137
Washington, D,C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk
Subject: Grand Gu.f Nuclear Station
Unit 1

Docket No., 50-416

Liicense No, NPF-29

Quarterly Status Report for Perlod Ending December 31, 1991-
Degraded Core Aceident Hydrogew Contyai Program

GNRO-92/00011

Gant lemen :

The Grand Gulf Nuclear Station (GGNS) Unit 1| Facility Operating License
requires that Entergy Operations, Inc, submit guarterly reports on the
status of the "Degraded Core Accident Hydrogen Control Program." In
response to that requirement, Entergy Operations, Inc., submits the
attached report covering the period October 1, 1991 through

December 31, 199,

Should you have any questions concerning this report, please contact
Jewel Summers at (601) 437-2149,

Yours truly,

S ¥V abtia..

WTC/JS/mte
attachment: Quarterly Status Keport for Period Ending December 31, 1991
o (See Next Page)
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§ i Attachment to GNRO-92/00011

Grand Gulf Nu-lear Station
Docket No, 50-416
Entergy Opetations, Inc,
Quarterly Status Report
! for
!f‘. Period Ending December 31, 199]
"Degraded Core Accident Hydrogen Control Program"
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Attachment to GNRO-92/00011

5.0 Btatyus of Significant lssies

The Hydrogen Control Owners Group (HCOG) submitted documents HON-137 and

NGN=138, dated April 29 and 30, 1991, respectively, in response 1o NRC |
concerns in the Generic Mark 111 Comtatoment Hydrogen Control SBafety |
Eveaivation Report "SER), dssued August 10, 1990, The issues involve |
certain evitaria for pressure survivability evaluations, scceptable |
accident sequences for Hydrogen Generation Fvents (HOEs), and the
availability of coutafnment sprays or unit coolers during an HWGE,

The staff's fafttial reaction to the HoOG subsittals was favorable. In
July 1991, the staff indicated that roview of these submittals had been
initinted, and that the findings would be turned over to NKC Projects for
disposition to HOCOG members when the review was completed,

Recent conversations with 1t ff indicate that there has bheen no
progress on the review of HCOG & submittals., 100 stil]l awaits formal |
NRC ycceptance of these submittals so that NCOU way issue the Final _
Generic /lydrogen Control Accepted Topical Report, Issuance of the |
Topical Report s necessary to enable each HOOG momber to submit {is _I
plant=specific Hydrogen Final Analysis, as required by 10CFRS0, 44,

6.0 Flanned Activities for the First Quarter 1992
Following acceptable resolution of the above issues with the NRC, Eatergy
Dparations will review {ts schedule for submittal of the GGNS §.ual

|
|
Hydvogen Control Report, fdentify the remaining work necessary for this |
submittal, and initiate work on the remaining plant=specific tasks. :
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